
 
 

                                                       Date: March 21, 2025 
 

 

Re: END OF COLD SEASON 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Although we are currently experiencing mild weather, it is quite possible that we may still get snow 
and cold weather over the next few weeks. Consequently, it is essential that parents monitor 
weather forecasts on a daily basis during this time of the year. Students should be sent to school 
with appropriate clothing based on the weather conditions. 
 
In the event that there is a snowfall, please note that it is not possible for the school to be calling 
parents individually to bring their child’s boots or snow pants. Furthermore, it is not feasible for the 
school to keep inside students who did not come to school with appropriate clothing for the weather 
conditions. Therefore, we highly recommend that students keep their boots and snow pants at 
school over the course of the next few weeks in case they are needed. 

 
Please note that our school yards are not free of snow and ice and that students should wear their 
boots and snow pants to go outside. 
 
We will advise you once the yards are fully cleared of snow and ice. 
 
 
Thank you for your collaboration on this matter. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


